SAINT JOSEPH PARISH

ELEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

520 South Garfield St. Kennewick, WA 99336

Parish Office hours: Monday-Friday 9:00 am to Noon, 1:00 pm-4:00 pm

Parish Office Phone 509-586-3820

Fax 509-586-3558 **520 S. Garfield St. Kennewick, WA 99336**

Email: parish.office@stjoseph-kennewick.org Bulletin: receptionist@stjoseph-kennewick.org

Website: www.stjoseph-kennewick.org

 St. Joseph School Office
 509-586-0481

 Children's Center
 509-586-1428

WEEKEND MASSES MISA EL FIN DE SEMANA

Saturday Vigil: 5:30 pm (English) 7:00 pm (Español)

Sunday: 9:00 am, 11:00 am and 5:30 pm

(English) 1:00 pm and 7:00 pm (Español)

WEEKLY MASSES MISAS ENTRE SEMANA

Monday-Friday: 6:30am & 8:30am, Small Church (English)

Thursday 7:00 pm, Small Church Español) Saturday 8:30 am, Small Church (English) First Friday Mass 7:00 pm, Small Church (English)

CONFESSIONS/CONFESIONES

Notice: Saturdays time has been updated. Saturdays | 3:30 -5: 30 pm | Big Church Thursdays | 6:00 - 7:00 pm | Small Church First Friday | 6:30 -7:00 pm | Small Church

BAPTISMS

"As a rule an adult is to be baptized in his or her parish and an infant in the parish of the parents unless a just cause suggests otherwise." (Canon Law 587 and 2) If you are a parishioner who attends St. Joseph and would like to baptize your child in another parish, you will need a letter from the pastor of St. Joseph giving you permission to do so. If you are not a St. Joseph parishioner and want to baptize your child in this parish, you need to get permission from your pastor to baptize your child here. The parents and sponsors must attend a class before the Baptism of the child.

PRAYER CHAIN

To put someone on the Prayer Chain: Email parish.office@stjoseph-kennewick.org or call the Parish Office at 509-586-3820 Pastor

Deacons

Parochial Vicar Parochial Vicar In Residence

School Principal

Pastoral Assistant for Administration

Receptionist

Office Assistant Rel. Education Coordinators

Bookkeeper Music Director



While he was blessing them, he withdrew from them and was carried up into heaven. LUKE 24:51

MISSION & CORE VALUES

Our mission and sacred purpose as the parish of St. Joseph is to fully live our Catholic faith, which is rooted in Jesus Christ and the teachings of His Church, to nurture and build our parish so that every parishioner can know, love, and serve God in this world and encourage others to do the same.

Our core values include:

Hope—rooting our ministries and actions in prayer; joyfully carrying them out with competence, care and confidence in God's promise of salvation.

Liturgy—maintaining the highest of ministry standards to bring glory to God through the rites, ceremonies, prayers, and sacraments of the Church.

Community— caring about and addressing the needs of others.

Evangelism—telling others the good news about Jesus.

Giving—practicing stewardship as a way of life by sharing of our time, talents, and treasure to support the mission and ministries.

Parish Staff

Fr. Jose Herrera

Fr. Ricardo A. Villarreal

Fr. Christian Melendez

Fr. Riccardo Keolker

Mr. William Mich

Mr. Juan Garcia

Mr. Herman Farias

Mr. Gustavo Valdivia

Mr. Edilberto Sanchez

Mr. Mike Palmieri

ion Mr. William Mich

Nancy T. nancy.stjoseph@gmail.com

Rosy M.

Tina D.

Maria R.rel.ed.sat a.stjoseph-kennewick.org

JUNE 16, 2024

Doris R.rel.ed.wed@stjoseph-kennewick.org

Jessie T./Melissa N.

Nina P.

INQUIRING ADULTS-OCIA

Order of Christian Initiation Of Adults
OCIA is for all adults older than 18 years of
age in need of the sacraments of Baptism,
Holy Communion, and/or Confirmation.
We welcome your interest in exploring the
Catholic faith and invite your participation
in our year-round OCIA process. Call the
Parish Office for more information.

ANOINTING OF THE SICK

The Sacrament of the Anointing is the proper Sacrament for those Christians whose health is seriously impaired by sickness, before surgeries, or anyone over the age of 59. Through the Sacrament of Anointing, the Church supports the sick in their struggle against illness and continues Christ's messianic work of healing. If you need the Sacrament of Anointing, please call the Parish Office.

MARRIAGE

Please contact the priest of the parish where you want to celebrate your wedding ceremony to discuss your situation and set the date in the parish calendar. Do this at least six months prior to the day you are planning to marry.

FUNERALS

Death is something that awaits all of us and our loved ones. Yet we often avoid thinking about it. Please let the Parish Office know how we can help with the farewell to your beloved family member.

STEWARDSHIP MESSAGE

Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary Time

"For we must all appear before the judgment seat of Christ, so that each one may receive recompense, according to what he did in the body, whether good or evil." - 2 Corinthians 5:10

We are all accountable for all of the gifts God has given us - our time, our talent and our treasure; everything we have and everything we are. Each of us is accountable, not only for our own lives, but for the lives of others as well. One day God will ask each of us what did we do with the gifts we were given. How will you respond?

Callection for June 9, 2024

Sunday Offerings	\$14,987.13
Building Fund	\$509.00
School Donations	\$195.00
Religious Education	\$5.00
Diocese	\$5.00

The Parish Office closes early on fourth Wednesdays of each month. The Office will be open from 9 am to noon on fourth Wednesdays.

Prayers: For our Armed Forces at home and overseas including Christian Fraga, Steven Hahn, Ramon Vargas, Ian Dimmick, Christy Hylden, Andrew

Jacobsen, Alexander Araujo, Tyson Kaas, Christian Shink, Juan Borrego, Estrella Gomez, Erick Miller, Eric Sheldon, and Justin Dennis Byerly, Wyatt Beaton . For our sick including Drew Schreiber, Gil Gloria, Elaine Himes, Lois and Rick Rutherford, Jan Billings, Rory Valdes, Silvia Rodriguez, Kathleen Barone, Monica Moore, Lourdes Nelson, Jessica Floeter, Billy Sickles, Nestor Barba, Elizabeth Torres, Kim Davis, Kathy Ramirez, Bill Roe, Donna Whitehead, John Curran, Bob and Mary Ross. Alberto Carranza, Danika Whitsett,, Jerry Mikkelsen, Kelly Freeman, Gus Perez, Jim Nicacio, Arlene Callahan, Dominic Nicacio, Luca Nicacio, Phyllis Pelletier, Nancy Park, Marlene Madrigal, Sherri McKie, Hugo Garcia, Vanessa Nicacio, Carol Smith, Pat Leskovar, Tony Wise, Patty Brown, Armando Rodriguez, Zara Husan, Raquel Cardoza, Samuel Quintanilla, Pat McKie Szacik, Carmen Nava, Mike Draper, Peter Braun, Yolanda Quintero, Hazel Meister, Kendra Skwierczynski, Kolton Hansford, Jeannine Soehnlein, Joanne, Marie Smith, and all parishioners with health problems and for those from our community who have passed away recently. Please call when your ill family member gets better, so we can make room for others on the list of prayers for the sick.

ADORATION CHAPEL

EUCHARISTIC ADDRATION



Openings: Tuesday, 1 am Thursday, 10 am

The Adoration Chapel is open to visitors. Please call: Carol, 509-582-5011, or, en español, Delmi, 509-528-8896, to obtain personal codes for entry. Please consider accepting the invitation and sign up for a regular weekly hour of Adoration.

"It should never be too much trouble for us to grow familiar with this unspeakable Mystery. Meditation, study, and reflection on the Eucharist should have an important place each day on our timetable. It will be the time of our day richest in blessings." (Jesus, Our Eucharistic Love, Father Stefano M. Manelli, FI)

Welcome to our Parish Community!

If you are new to St. Joseph, we welcome you - whether you have come here from another part of the country, from across the world, or simply from another parish. You have helped us celebrate the liturgy in a beautiful way. If you would like to become part of our Catholic community, please fill out a registration form available on our website. Welcome!

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK

Monday, June 17

6:30 am

† Elaine Loftus

8:30 am

† Venus Tirol Garde

Tuesday, June 18

6:30 am

† Juan Carlos

8:30 am

† Venus Tirol-Garde

Wednesday, June 19

6:30 am

† Juan Carlos Sanchez

8:30 am

† Venus Tirol-Garde

Thursday, June 20

6:30 am

† Juan Carlos Sanchez

8:30 am

† Venus Tirol-Garde

7:00 pm

† Catalina Lemos

Friday, June 21

6:30 am

† Juan Carlos Sanchez

8:30 am

† Venus Tirol-Garde

June 17-23

Saturday, June 22

8:30 am

No intentions for this Mass

5:30 pm

† Linda Albertson

† Venus Tirol-Garde

† Carl Kinkel

7:00 pm

† Agustin Martinez Mojica

† Catalina Lemos

Sunday, June 23

9:00 am

Fr. Ricardo Villarreal (B-day)

† Merlinda Ines

† Carl Kinkel

11:00 am

† Carl Kinkel

† Erwin Brzezowski

David Hoover (Healing)

1:00 pm

† Esperanza Meraz

† Giraldo Gilberto Betancourt

† Diego Sixtos

5:30 pm

† Linda Albertson

7:00 pm

† Enrique Valdivia

Danna Paola Nava (B-day)

Beginning June 25, dates may be requested for Mass Intentions for the remainder of 2024.

Memorial Flowers for this weekend, June 16

Thank you to the following parishioners for donating the flowers for this weekend, June 16.

MEMORIAL FLOWERS



Flowers for the altar: In loving memory of Isabel Moore.

Flowers for the Ambo: In loving memory of Michael Costello

Flowers for the Tabernacle: In loving memory of Linda Albertson

Flowers for Our Lady of Guadalupe portrait: In loving memory of Robert Moore

All donated by James & Donna Kennedy.

The Diocesan Priest Retirement and Seminarian Education (PR/SE) Special Collection will take place the entire month of June and July. If you are able, please donate to this important collection. If you are unable to donate at this time, there are many other ways you can support us! You can continue to keep our senior priests and seminarians in your daily prayers. You can advocate and share with your family and friends on your social media! It has been your spiritual and financial support of those studying for the priesthood that we see the seeds of future servants of our diocese being sowed and nourished. To learn more, please visit

St. Joseph Parish

520 S. Garfield St, Kennewick, WA 99336 509-586-3820 Fax 509-586-3558

Letter from the Pastor regarding the Annual Catholic Petition

Being in charge of a parish is a great challenge for me as a parish priest. The challenges are great to keep the parish running. One of the many challenges I face is the Annual Catholic Appeal we do each year. Each year we begin the new year of the Annual Catholic Appeal on the first weekend in November. As you can see, we are slowly approaching that weekend and we have not reached the goal for this year 2023-2024. As a pastor, I feel challenged to reach this year's goal before we begin the new year. I wish that this challenge were not just mine, but that it is the challenge of all of us as a parish community. Let me tell you about the latest report we have received about the Annual Catholic Appeal. The goal for this year 2023-2024 is \$158,734. Of that amount, we have made a pledge of \$128,095. From that pledge, we have paid a total of \$108,117. As you can see, we are still short of the goal.

My purpose in reaching the goal is to invite you, if you have not made a pledge to the 2023-2024 Annual Catholic Appeal, to do so. Never is late to do it. If we all have an income, regardless of the amount of our income, we are all potential donors to the Annual Catholic Appeal. We can all become part of the challenge of reaching the goal for this year. When I make decisions regarding the community I want to communicate it to you either orally at Masses or in writing as in this letter. The decision I have made is that in order to reach this year's goal we will make a second collection at weekend Masses starting in the month of July. Your donation in this second collection would be voluntary. I have made this decision wanting us all to be part of the Annual Catholic Appeal. I absolutely do not want you to make my decision obligatory. The second collection is not mandatory, but rather I want to invite those who have not made a pledge to the Annual Catholic Appeal to make a commitment through this second collection that we will begin in the month of July.

We can all achieve the goal for this year if we set our minds to it. Help me reach the goal together. If you have not made a pledge yet, talk to me or take the envelope home. Let us make the Annual Catholic Appeal a success. Let us help others with our contribution to this cause. I urge you to become part of this project so that together we can help others in whatever they need.

Sincerely,

Reverend Jose Manuel Herrera

De Sew M. Kenn



St. Joseph Parish

520 S. Garfield St, Kennewick, WA 99336 509-586-3820 Fax 509-586-3558

Carta del Párroco referente a la Petición Anual Católica

Estar al frente de una parroquia es un reto grande para mí como párroco. Los desafíos son grandes para mantener la parroquia funcionando. Uno de los muchos retos que enfrento es la Petición Anual Católica que hacemos cada año. Cada año iniciamos el nuevo año de la Petición Anual Católica el primer fin de semana de noviembre. Como puede ver nos estamos acercando poco a poco a ese fin de semana y no hemos alcanzado la meta de este año 2023-2024. Como párroco me siento con el reto de alcanzar la meta de este año antes de que iniciemos el nuevo año. Deseo que este reto no sea solo mío, sino que sea el reto de todos nosotros como comunidad parroquial. Déjeme contarle sobre el último reporte que hemos recibido sobre la Petición Anual Católica. La meta para este año 2023-2024 es de \$158,734. De esa cantidad hemos hecho una promesa de \$128,095. De esa promesa hemos pagado un total de \$108,117. Como puede ver aún estamos debajo de la meta.

Mi propósito para alcanzar la meta es invitarlo a que, si no ha hecho una promesa a la Petición Anual Católica, lo haga. Nunca es tarde para hacerlo. Si todos tenemos un ingreso, independientemente de la cantidad de nuestro ingreso, todos somos potenciales donadores a la Petición Anual Católica. Todos podemos convertirnos en parte del reto de alcanzar la meta para este año. Cuando tomo decisiones referentes a la comunidad deseo comunicárselo ya sea de palabra en las misas o por escrito como en esta carta. La decisión que he tomado es que para que alcancemos la meta de este año hagamos una segunda colecta en las misas de fin de semana a partir del mes de julio. Su donación en esta segunda colecta sería voluntaria. He tomado esta decisión deseando que todos seamos parte de la Petición Anual Católica. No quiero en absoluto que usted tome mi decisión como algo obligatorio. La segunda colecta no es algo obligatorio si no que más bien quiero invitar a aquellos que no han hecho un compromiso con la Petición Anual Católica de que hagan un compromiso a través de esta segunda colecta que iniciaremos a partir del mes de julio.

Todos podemos alcanzar la meta para este año si nos lo proponemos. Ayúdeme a que juntos alcancemos la meta. Si aún no ha hecho un compromiso, hable conmigo o llévese el sobre a casa. Hagamos de la Petición Anual Católica un éxito. Ayudemos a otros con nuestra contribución a esta causa. Lo exhorto a que se haga parte de este proyecto para que juntos ayudemos a otros en lo que necesiten.

Reverendo José Manuel Herrera

Lo favi M. Leun

Be a sign of mercy.

[Jesus] journeyed from one town and village to another, preaching and proclaiming the good news of the kingdom of God. Accompanying him were the Twelve . . . and many others who provided for them out of their resources. - Lk 8:1, 3

June 11, 2024

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

Our diocese will take up the Peter's Pence Collection on the weekend of June 15 & 16. This collection allows participants to support the Universal Church and help the Holy Father as he shows mercy to the neediest people around the world, in recognition of the common humanity shared by peoples of all ethnicities and religious backgrounds.

Migrants and refugees from southwestern and southern Asian countries—such as Syria, Afghanistan, Pakistan, and Bangladesh-travel to Europe by the Balkan route, which runs through southeastern Europe. Since 2018, migrants traveling this way have ended their journeys in refugee camps. Late in 2020, a fire in one camp in Lipa, Bosnia-Herzegovina, forced 1,500 of these refugees to live outdoors during the cold and snow of winter. Pope Francis responded with a donation to build structures to accommodate the refugee families and unaccompanied minors.

Your contribution to Peter's Pence helps fund not only all the activities of the dicasteries of the Roman Curia that assist the pope in his ministry, but also several solidarity projects that aid those most in need. To learn more about the ways in which Peter's Pence supports the Holy Father's ministry of mercy, visit www.obolodisanpietro.va/en/cos-e-l-obolo.html (English).

Please prayerfully consider supporting this year's collection as an act of mercy and charity. Join our brothers and sisters in faith from around the globe to help Pope Francis carry out his ministry to the Universal Church and reach out to the most marginalized in our world.

With every best wish and blessing,

Most Reverend Joseph J. Tyson Bishop of Yakima

[Signature electronically applied]

JJT/alc



June 1, 2024

My Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

I take this opportunity to send my greetings to you and your families and to express my deepest gratitude to all of you for your very generous spiritual and financial support over the years of our retired priests and our seminarians in formation.

http://www.lacoby

THANK YOU!

"...one night I am having dinner with a seminarian, and he is talking about how he discerned, and it just clicks. I have been discerning wrong. I need to enter formation to they start discerning, not do it in my spare time between college classes. Discernment needs to be the center of my life right now."

~ Ramses Yates, Seminarian



Nicolas León Felipe and Ramses Yates

In 2023, the Special Collection for Priest Retirement and Seminarian Education (PR/SE) resulted in the Church collecting a total of \$270,809 towards funding those priests who have served you for many years, as well as those men seeking to serve your local Church in the future. God has indeed blessed His Local Church with generous hearts like yours!

The annual <u>Diocesan Priest Retirement and Seminarian Education (PR/SE)</u> Special Collection will take **place in June and July**. If you're able, please donate to the PR/SE Special Collection. If you are unable to donate at this time, there are many other ways you can support us. You can continue to keep our senior priests and seminarians in your daily prayers. You can advocate and share with your family and friends on your social media!

It has been your spiritual and financial support of those studying for the priesthood that we see the seeds of future servants of our diocese sowed and nourished. I ask, on behalf of those who have served you over the decades, as well as for those who will serve you in the future, that you please be as generous as your means allow.

With every best wish and blessing,

Yours in Christ,

Most Reverend Joseph J. Tyson Bishop of Yakima

JJT/alc

[signature electronically applied]





Frs. John and Bill Shaw
Retired Priests
67 Years of Service
Ordained on June 1, 1957

A NOTE FROM SERRA CLUB OF TRI CITIES

"The Kingdom of God is like a mustard seed." (from Mark 4; 26-34) Has Christ sown the seed of your vocation within you? Is He asking you to be a priest, deacon, brother, or sister to help His Kingdom grow? In fact, you can help God's Kingdom grow right now by honoring your father on Father's Day.

Point Defiance Zoo & Aquarium Tacoma, WA Saturday, July 27

RESERVE your seats by making the full payment and completing waiver forms. No seats are reserved without payment.

Transportation: Charter Bus limited to 50 First come, first served.

Price includes transportation and entrance to the Zoo.
Meals are not included.

Price
Adults & Teens (age 13+) \$110
Seniors (age 65+) \$90
Kids (ages 3-11 yrs) \$80
Infants under 2 free
All minors must be accompanied by a parent.

Itinerary Departure: 6:15 am in front of the Big Church Approximate return: midnight

Rest stop in Yakima / Cle Elum You are welcome to pack a lunch. There is storage for coolers under the bus,

Point Defiance Zoo and Aquarium is the only combined zoo and aquarium in the Pacific Northwest. It is located in Tacoma, Washington, and owned by Metro Parks, Tacoma. Situated on 29 acres in Tacoma's Point Defiance Park, the zoo and aquarium are home to over 9,000 creatures, representing 367 animal species.

After our visit to the Zoo and Aquarium. we will find a location to have dinner and then head for home.

Religious Education 2024-2025
Continuing Formation and Sacramental Preparation

Religious Education Registration is now open
June \$50/student
July-August \$70/student
Deadline to register is August 16.

For more information, contact our Religious Education Coordinators.



The Parish Office will be closed in observance of Juneteenth on Wednesday, June 19.



Wednesdays, at 9:15 am On FaceBook and YouTube. By Father Riccardo



Traveling Vocations Crucifixes

Courtesy of Serra Club of the Tri Cities, St. Joseph Parish has two Traveling Vocations Crucifixes—one at the 9:00 am Mass and one at the 1:00 pm Mass. Sign up to take a Crucifix (box includes the Crucifix, Rosary, and prayer cards) home for one week and pray for vocations—all vocations, but especially vocations to the Priesthood, Diaconate, and Vowed Religious Life. We pray that more men and women will hear God's call and say "yes". Remember, without priests, we would not have access to the Holy Eucharist and other Sacraments.

6/23 Michelle Leifheit
6/30 Reeny Olsen

With questions or to sign up, contact Celine Petersen.

With questions or to sign up, contact Celine Petersen, 509-582-8738, or Irma Valdivia, 509-366-4422.

St. Joseph is Hiring!

Saint Joseph Parish in Kennewick has a **Religious Education Coordinator position** and a **Part-time Music Director position available**. The Religious Education Coordinator will oversee all aspects of parish Religious Education and Sacramental Preparation for kindergarten through high school students. This person reports directly to the Pastor. For more information, call the Parish Office.

Join St. Joseph Parish on Flocknote which will allow you to receive parish information electronically through text or e-mail. Sign up for this free service at https://sjk.flocknote.com/





Catholic Charities
Serving Central
Washington has been
bringing hope to life for
75 years. We cordially
invite our partners,
friends, and
collaborators to join
this celebration on
June 27 at Anthology
in Richland.

Tickets are \$15.

Contact Julie Heilman at 509.853.1303 to register and purchase tickets.

OR, use this QR code to register and purchase tickets online:



RSVP by June 14 to reserve your seat(s). We look forward to sharing a hearty, delicious breakfast and conversation!



Commercial Storefronts & Doors Residential Windows, Doors & Mirrors (509) 586-0454 • www.tri-cityglass.net 304 E. Columbia Drive, Kennewick

Larry, Gloria & Tony Wise

This Space Available.



Custom Homes Building in the TriCities since 1986

ETEHDORA

Brinting & Design , LLC.

Support Local Printing/Designs!

509-586-7473

14 S. Benton • Kennewick

BettendorfsPrinting.com



The Jordan Insurance Group 509-735-2948

7103 W. Clearwater Ave., Ste. E Kennewick, WA 99336 annejordan@allstate.com

© 2020 Allstate Insurance Co.

PASCO LOCATION 1620 W Clark St. Pasco, WA. (509) 547-4771



Residential - Commercial M&Joel's
Pressure Washing
Reg: CCMJOELJP790LQ
Free Estimates 509-212-8647

Professional Painting Serv Interior - Exterior

NOW ALSO OFFERING Large Format Printing, Banners, Signs, Decals

Honda Subaru Mazda Mercedes-Benz

Cadillac Isuzu Trucks Sprinter Vans MARK / EXCELLENCE AWARD WINNER 14 Years Running



McCurley Integrity Auto Dealerships

Joe Klein Sales Professional

(509) 366-5159 (509) 544-625B

joe.klein@mccurley.net www.mccurley.net

1325 Autoplex Way P.O. Box 2698 Pasco, WA 99302

KENNEWICK LOCATION This Space 4812 W Clearwater Ave. Kennewick, WA. (509) 221-1372 "GET YOUR GRILL GAME UP" Available.

M&Joel's

This Space Available.

DE LA CRUZ COOLING SERVICE INC.

Residential & Commercial Heating & Cooling La Calefacción y Aire Residencial y Comercial Maintenance & Repair/Mantenimiento y Reparación

Phone: 509-820-0350 Hablamos Español



Tri-City DQ's

Available.

This Space

This Space Available.



3020 W. CLEARWATER AVE., KENNEWICK PHONE: 735-7575 LESKOVAR.COM

This Space Available.

ST. JOSEPH'S CATHOLIC SCHOOL

Montessori Preschool Kindergarten – 8th Grade On campus Licensed Children's Center 509-586-0481 www.sjske.org

> Branch Manager NMLS ID 628471

Dynamic Academics United with Faith, Community and Leadership.

2022-2023 Registration Open

FABRICATION LLC **GRANITE, MARBLE & QUARTZ**

509-430-2581

Gustavo Valdivia

This Space Available.

sflinders@evergreenhomeloans.com

Office (509) 579-3601

www.evergreenhomeloans.com/shawnflinders Bruce Inc. MECHANICAL HEATING & AIR

We're in your

R. Shawn Flinders



neighborhood..

Bruceinc.com 734.0669

This Space

Available.

Carr-Garrity Stylist **(509) 491-3779** 123 W. 1st Ave. Kennewick, WA 99336

This Space Available.

JCS Design NR Architect "Quality designing of building structures" Jeffrey C. Swope Principal

Tri-Cities, Washington 99336

509-205-5927 swoper17@gmail.com

Roach & Bishop, LLP **ABOGADOŚ**

Roach & Bishop, LLP **Attorneys**

Immigration-Naturalization

Personal Injury-Estate Planning

Traffic Offenses-Family Law

509 547-7587

Inmigración - Naturalización Lesiones Personales Planificación de Bienes (Testa Ofensas de Trafico - Ley de Familia 509 547-7587

LIEBLER & ST. HILAIRE P.S. ATTORNEYS AT LAW

602 N. Colorado St. Suite 124 Kennewick, WA 99336 509-735-3581

This Space Available.

MELISSA MONTGOMERY, BROKER

Melissa@3MHomes.com www.3MHomes.com

RE/MAX

Cell (509) 438-2772

eFax (844) 417-4410

(509) 948-3147

Parishioner